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The Values We Share 
The following students are to be congratulated for receiving values awards over the past three weeks. 
   
Term 4 Week 7–  Compassion Term 4 Week 8 - Excellence 
KD Chevonne 3F Siena KD Orlando  3F Andree 
KH Carter 3B Max KH Juliette 3B Shyan 
KCW Joe 3/4R Tom KCW Lucas 3/4R Georgia  
KP Richard 4A Maea KP Ollie 4A Xanthe 
1P Sophia 4M Giovanni 1P Ben 4M Isabelle 
1T Zachary 5G Jacob 1T Amelia 5G Aleida 
1M Julia 5L Kiannah 1M Freya 5L Brian 
1F Ford 5/6E Amirah 1F Emily 5/6E Abbey 
2M Meghann 6C Brynn 2M Amber 6C Claire 
2J Nicholas 6N Music 2J Anthony 6N James 
2KM Edward   2KM Charlee   
 
Term 4 Week 9–  Excellence 
KD Ashlee 3F Anabelle 
KH Athena 3B Tahlia 
KCW Montana 3/4R Sophie 
KP Noah 4A Xanthe 
1P Anika 4M Maynard 
1T Kate 5G Rory 
1M Emily 5L Isabella 
1F Kate 5/6E Sophie 
2M Emeline 6C Do Hyun 
2J Ava 6N Nicholas 
2KM Paul   
 
 
Student Congratulations 
Well done to Ollie A, Bea, Tilly and Harry C who recently participated in the Ryde Rollercoaster Run 
and won $500 worth of sporting goods from Tennis Ranch for the school! 
We are very proud of them all for getting in there and helping out both Giant Steps and their own 
school. 
Congratulations to the boys who participated in the Milo 20/20 Blast Cup in Melbourne last week. We 
are very proud to announce the boys placed third in this national competition! A great achievement 
for both them and their coach Mr Roberts. 
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Staff News 
Sadly we say farewell to Mrs McDaid this week as she transfers to another school for 2015. We also 
say goodbye to Mrs McNamara who will be taking two years off to live in London. 
However, we welcome Mrs Judge to our school permanently, following her success in the recent 
Merit Selection process. 
 
Safe and Happy Holidays 
On behalf of all the staff at GPS, I’d like to wish all our students and their families all the very best 
for Christmas and the New Year. Have a safe and happy holiday and I look forward to catching up 
with you all in 2015. 
To our outgoing Year 6, thank you for being such a great group of students, always happy and full of 
energy! Enjoy the challenges that high school will bring and remember your primary school years 
with fondness. 
 
 
Judi Partland 
Principal 


